
The  Wadsworth Wrestling team and coaches would like to Thank You for all your 
help in making the 28th annual GIT  wrestling tournament such a success.

Despite the winter storm and cold temperatures, and  a few  unknown challenges, 
the tournament still ran flawlessly. This ranks as one of the smoothest and well run 
tournaments in the history of the GIT.
 
Your time and efforts made the difference. 

Thanks again,

Thank You

Coach G and wrestling team

Wadsworth 
Wrestling


